THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1828
To: Bill Dillon   
Dated: 15th October 2001
 
Dear Bill Dillon,
Further to our telephone conversation of sat. 13 Oct, I would like o confirm that I have completed the ‘How to get Rich on the Internet’ course; thank you for stating that I can receive the new version of Diploma- THE INTERNET MASERCLASS DIPLOMA. Can it please be made out in the name of ‘DR UMAR AZAM’.
I’ll return the previous one a.s.a.p., invalidated, as you suggested.
Regards,
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
 


